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Dear Parent/Guardian: 

The transition to Middle School is an exciting time in a child's life. However, this excitement is often 
accompanied by the nervousness of starting school in a new building. We at Robert Frost strongly 
believe that students are more academically successful when they feel comfortable in their school. 

Therefore, we would like to invite all sixth grade students to attend an orientation program hosted by 
the Robert Frost Guidance Counselors on Thursday, August 23RD, from 9:00 am until 11:00 am.  The 
purpose of the day is to help students adapt to their new environment. In addition to the Guidance 
Counselors, the administrative team and the 8th  grade members of the National Junior Honor Society will 
be on hand to help during the orientation. Please be advised that this orientation is for students only. 

Regular transportation will be provided to and from the school. Buses will pick students up at their 
assigned bus stops beginning at 8:30 am and will be leaving Robert Frost at 11:00 am. Students will 
receive notification of their bus stop when the schedules are mailed home in mid-August. Upon arrival, 
the students will be treated to breakfast provided by the Robert Frost Parent Faculty Club. 

The building has been undergoing major construction this summer. Construction crews and custodians  
have been working tirelessly to get the building ready to open in September. Therefore, the building  
will not be open for parents and students to tour before school begins. Your children will have ample  
time to get accustomed to the building in September.  

Enjoy the rest of your summer and we look forward to seeing your child on August 23'd. 

Eliana K. Levey, Ed. D. 
Principal 
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